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OFFICIAL NOTICE 
 

Government Procurement  e-Service 
 
As from the 15th January 2018, HMGoG will take a further step towards electronic purchasing. 
Any business not registered with the new Government Procurement e-Service should do so as 
soon as possible. Service providers, suppliers or contractors not registered by the above date 
will not receive orders for goods, works and services, or receive requests for quotations from 
those HMGoG depts. who have adopted electronic purchasing. The new system will be rolled 
out across all Government organisations via a phased implementation.  Please note the 
foregoing also applies to all entities across the spectrum who undertake business with HMGoG, 
including utility companies. 
 
Businesses can self-register on the Supplier Network Portal at http://www.procurement.gov.gi  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

http://www.procurement.gov.gi/

